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Burger, Kathryn (CI-StPaul)

From: Busko, Kevin <kbusko@isd622.org>
Sent: Thursday, August 30, 2018 3:48 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing
Subject: Liquor on Sale at 928 7th street

Hello Mr. Haddow and Mr. Fischbach, 
 
I am writing to object to the liquor business at 928 7th Street W # 106. 
 
I own the property at 407 Toronto and this business is open to late every night of the week. 
 
If you have further questions for me, I can be reached at 651 492-9195. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kevin Busko 


